VEDA VYASA:D.A.V. PUBIC SCHOOL, VIKASPURI, NEW DELHI

VVDAV/VP/17/2 10.04.2017

Dear Parents

Our major concern is the wellbeing  and security of the students and
staff. We strive hard to make our school safe and secure and we are trying
to take every possible measure to enhance the security, within the school, for
our dear students. In continuation to our earlier circulars and the latest
circular dated 21.09.2016 in this regard, the following measures are being
taken to, further, strengthen the safety and security of our students:

> Installation of about 100 more CCTV Cameras for maximum
surveillance is in progress.

> Some more stringent safety measures for dispersal of students
would be enforced at the earliest besides restricting entry in the school
premises.

» The proposal for Metal Door Detector with camera at the entrance /
exit points of the Nursery and Primary wing is under consideration.

» We welcome your suggestions for further strengthening the safety and
security of the students. If you have any suggestions, kindly
send through school e-mail info@vvdav.com within two days so that
the necessary measures can be taken.

We look forward to your cooperation in reinforcing the safety measures to
ensure a better and bright future of our children.
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VEDA VYASA DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, VIKASPURI

VVDAV/VP/16/37 21.09.2016

Dear Parents

The safety and security of the students is of paramount importance to us. The
school authorities have taken the following measures to further strengthen the
safety of the students.

1.
2.
3.

More CCTV Cameras have been installed in the school.

Parents must carry the Fee Card / Escort Card for entry in the school premises.
Parents can meet the teachers with prior appointment only or on the day of
PTM.

The school gates will open for the non bus-users at 07:20am. Parents should
ensure that their wards reach the school between 07:25am and 07:40am

. Non-bus users have been instructed to leave the school premises between

01:50pm to 02:00pm

. Entry/ Exit of non bus users in the school premises will be as follows

e Gate No.1(Near bank) for Class VI - XII
o Gate No.3(near Akanksha ) for Class Pre-School to V.
No Entry / Exit of non bus users from Gate No.2

. Private vehicles / vans must not halt or park their vehicles in front of the school

gate.
All the private vans should be registered with proper authorities and the van

drivers must adhere to the rules laid down by the Supreme Court.(as notified to
you earlier).

10.Students are not permitted to carry mobile phones to school.
11.You are once again advised not to allow your ward to drive vehicles as the

students are under age.

We solicit your support and co-operation.
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